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The General Council held its regular session from 12th to 20th February 2018 at Casa Generalizia in 
Rome. This last session of the mandate of the current General Council was mainly devoted to the direct 
preparation of the 27th General Chapter, which will begin on the 1st of March This issue of Echoes brings to 
the attention of the entire Congregation the following recent decisions: 

1. Decisions of the Brother Superior General and his Council 

2.1 Nominations 

The Brother Superior General, with the consent of his Council, appoints: 

 Brother Raymond DUCHARME, Director of the Scholasticate of Manila for one year. 

2.2 Admission to perpetual profession  

  The Brother Superior General, with the consent of his Council, has admitted to perpetual profession: 

 Brothers Albert AMANI, Pascal DJIDAME and Martin SINFOIKI, 3 Brothers of the 
District St-Paul (West Africa). 

 Brother Ghislain KOMBI , Congolese Brother of the District of Saint John Paul II 
(Central Africa) 

2. Animation of the Congregation 

The session of the Brothers preparing the perpetual profession will take place next summer from 
July 11 to August 12 in Castelgandolfo. The list of participants has not yet been decided. 

Approval of the accounts of the General Administration: The General Council took the time to study 
the financial year of the General Administration for the past year. It adopted the budget estimate and 

decided the fee for the year 2018. 

A New Page! 

The General Council welcomed the good news of the 
opening of the new Primary School in Riimenze: "Our Lady 
of Assumption". Currently about 250 children, boys and 
girls are enrolled. Three Brothers make up the Community: 
Brothers Achilleo Kiwanuka, Delto Bigezo and Aiden 
Rukundo. Even if the security situation remains fragile, we 
all hope that this opening, so much awaited, is a sign of 
hope. 

See : The Superior General’s Blog: 

http://supgen.blogspot.it/2018/02/notre-nouvelle-ecole-au-sud-soudan.html  
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